: THE WAY

( ‘A MORE EXCELLENT WAY)

TERM 3 : TUESDAY 18
SEPTEMBER 2018
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THE HUB
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On Monday 3 September, many of our Year 11 elective music students performed at the
HUB.

These students have their major performance exam coming up at the end of this term, so this was
a great opportunity for them to practice performing their pieces.

Good luck in your exams next week Year 11!

Mr Byron Mark
Manager of Ensembles
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